
 

 

 

Murrumburrah Public School 

NEWSLETTER:  21 October 2019 ~ Term 4 Week 2 

First of all, I would like to express a huge thank you to 

the P&C for your fundraising efforts including recent 

events such as the Kite Festive, the Harden Show and 

Trent Barrett Shield. These events take a huge  

commitment in terms of time and energy and we owe 

you our gratitude.  

The School Canteen and Uniform Shop provide an  

invaluable service for families in our school community 

and it is important to remember that every cent of profit 

goes directly back to the school to benefit students.  

As well as fundraising, our P&C also perform important 

roles such as contributing to the School Plan and to help 

make decisions about the day to day issues at our 

school. Bringing parents and the school together to 

share information about our school is vital and please 

remember all parents and carers are most welcome to 

attend the meetings.  

Tell Them From Me 

The Tell Them From Me survey closes this Friday. If you 

have not exercised your opportunity to have your say, 

please click on the link to do so!  

http:/nsw.tellthemfromme.com/2587 

Capital Improvements 

 

During this term, the old 

tiles on the K-2 building will 

be removed and replaced 

with colourbond. There will 

be some minor disruptions 

and I ask that when you are  

visiting the school, to be 

extra mindful of cordoned-

off areas and other safety 

measures.  Other projects 

include improving disability 

access to the 3-6 area with 

ramps and balustrades, 

which will be completed 

prior to 2020.  

 

From my desk… 

Clare Crawford  

EVENT CLASSES ACTIVITY DATE COST 
Notes / 

Money due 

Year 5 Excursion  Year 5 Tuesday 22 October  
Canberra War Memorial  $30 Overdue 

Boorowa Touch Football  
& Netball Carnival 

Participating 
Students  Friday 25 October $4 entry 

$10 bus Overdue  

Healthy Harold All students Mon 28, Tues 29, Wed 30 Oct $10 
Friday  
25 Oct 

Year 6—Transition to  
High School Year 6  Tuesday 29 October  

Students go directly to MHS Free  

Year 6 Camp 
Point Wolstoncroft Year 6  Final payment overdue  Balance 

outstanding Urgent  

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 

 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/2587


 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

 

Healthy Harold 
Lovable giraffe, caring and loyal friend and 

passionate advocate for the health and safety 

of all Aussie children and their families, 

Healthy Harold is an Australian icon. Today all 

students will bring home a note outlining the 

topics for their year group and a return slip 

for the $10 payment. This payment includes 

an individual workbook and the  

Healthy Harold session.  

GOLD AWARD RECIPIENT 

Congratulations to  

Charlie Beal on receiving  

his Gold Award  

Congratulations to our Term 4 

Class Representatives  

  
KC– Alec Weston & Ruby Morton  

KD—Darcy Carter & Cadence Leggett 

1D—Darby Abnett & Avrielle Potts  

1S—Skye Sommer & Charlie Prosser 

2M—Frank Brady & Dekoda Watmore 

3I—David Djukic & Grace Rushton  

3/4L—Finn Leggett & Rianna Irving  

4/5G—Pippa McKinley & Mia Hocking 

6FB—Jakoby Mounsey & Nicholas Young  



 

 

 

THEME: FRIDAY 1 NOVEMBER 
11.20am - top oval   

BANDANA DAY We celebrated Bandana Day a week 

early this year, students donned their bandanas in support of 

young people affected by cancer. So far, we have raised over 

$500. The bandana’s are still available for purchase  

at the front office for $5.   



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

MONDAY 28 OCT LUNCH SPECIAL 
Chicken Salad Wrap  

(lettuce, tomato, carrot, cheese & mayo)  
and Popper $5 

 

 

Kinder 2020 
Transition Dates 

 

Wednesday 30 October 

9.10am to 11.20am 
Children need to bring hat, water bottle and  

fresh fruit or vegetables  

Wednesday 6 November 

9.10am to 11.20am 
Children need to bring hat, water bottle and  

fresh fruit or vegetables  

Wednesday 13 November 

9.10am to 3.15pm 
Children need to bring hat, water bottle and fresh fruit or 

vegetables and food for recess and lunch  

Wednesday 20 November  

9.10am to 3.15pm 
Children need to bring hat, water bottle and fresh fruit or 

vegetables and food for recess and lunch  

 

 

 


